
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM
State of Wisconsin

DATE: April 2, 2015 FILE REF: 02-59-000198

TO: Tauren Beggs - DNR

FROM: Kathy Halbur - EPA

SUBJECT: EPA Removal Activities Update for Aniwa Arsenic Site

Halbur had a brief meeting with Beggs to provide an update. EPA Removal activities began on April 1,
2015. The EPA and their hired contractor were at the site to collect soil samples for waste
characterization from Geoprobe direct push soil borings. Warren Hohn - Aniwa Tn's Environmental

Consultant was at the site for assistance and observation. EPA is working with Culligan to integrate the
point of entry treatment system with the adjacent property owner's (Mr. Timm) potable water system.

EPA is tentatively scheduling the removal/excavation for the second or third week in May 2015. EPA
Removals will discuss with EPA Site Assessment staff and DNR staff to develop a sampling plan for
post-excavation sampling.


